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MIAXdx Notice to Participants 
Notice Number: 24-06 
Subject:  Reminder Regarding the Discontinuation of Physically-Settled Options  

Products 
Issue Date:  June 5, 2024 
Effective Date:  June 5, 2024 
 
 
This is a reminder notice regarding our previously issued communication emailed to all 
Participants on March 29, 2024. As a reminder, MIAXdx will discontinue its physically-settled 
crypto options products after the expiration of options on June 28, 2024. While this specific 
product will no longer be available, you can continue trading our BTC swap products as usual. In 
addition, Eligible Contract Participants (“ECPs”) may also trade ETH swaps on our SEF. We are 
committed to providing innovative trading solutions and will share updates on our next product 
offering as soon as possible.  
 
Thank you for your continued business. We look forward to sharing more updates with you as 
soon as we are able. 
 
Regards, 
The MIAXdx Team 

 

 

 

 

 


